
Diane Sarkies - Regarding affects of NWRL brought to the resident of northern line 

  
Name: Polly Gardner 
 
Address: 225A Beecroft Road Cheltenham NSW 2119 
 
Application number: SSI-5414 
 
Brief statement: 
I am writting to express my concern regarding the environment impact of northwest rail link development. Currently as a 
passenger of Northern line, we enjoy the convenience of direct link to the city. I am extremely concern with the possible 
development of NWRL. 
 
In the future, we will be forced to change at Epping for a single deck train. At Chatswood, we will then need to change 
again back to a double deck train to get to the CBD. 
* That means having to get three trains into the city increasing travel time by 15 minutes rather than the one seamless 
system they enjoy now - and that assumes they can get on the first of the trains that arrives. 
* The introduction of this incompatible component is unacceptable. 
 
I hope the planning authority will consider the impact of how single deck train would affect passengers of Cheltenham. 
 
Regards, 
Polly Gardner 

From:    Polly Gardner <oopspolly@gmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/12/2012 9:35 PM
Subject:   Regarding affects of NWRL brought to the resident of northern line
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